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DEAR EDITOR:
Obama and labor unions
The American middle class is an endangered species. The only two things protecting the middle
class from total annihilation are labor unions and President Barack Obama.
The Republican presidential candidate Mitt Romney and the Conservative Super PAC monied
interests are committed to the elimination of the Labor Department and the creation of the
Right-To-Work legislation that would effectively remove all barriers to the final elimination of the
middle class. The Republican Party has never been a friend of the working person and if given
the chance in November, they plan to prove it.
The only way for the American middle class to survive is to support and re-elect the one person
who has stood up for working people and organized labor — President Barack Obama.
Charles Sampson Jr.
Delphos
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